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County Adjusts Scheduling Allowing for Convenience Centers  
to be Open this Wednesday 

 
Due to cleanup associated with Hurricane Irma, all Beaufort County Convenience Centers will be open September 20, 
from 7:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.   Centers are typically closed on Wednesdays, but the County is keeping them open this 
Wednesday to better accommodate residents with disposal of yard waste. The Centers will return to their normal operating 
schedules after this day.   
 
Additional information can be obtained by clicking here or by calling the Solid Waste and Recycling Office of the Beaufort 
County Public Works Department for more information at 843-255-2736.  You can also visit their website at 
www.bcgov.net/recycle.  
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http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/solid-waste-and-recycle/convenience-centers.php
http://www.bcgov.net/news/2017/BC%20General%20Announcement%20-%20091517%20-%20Information%20About%20Debris%20Disposal%20and%20Outdoor%20Burning.pdf
http://www.bcgov.net/recycle

